
 

Dear Prayer Partners, 
Greetings in the most precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

In the past two years, the Christ Alone Baptist Church (CABC) could not celebrate the Church 
anniversary due to COVID-19 protocol.  Now that COVID-19 restrictions have been lifted, last October 
01, 2023, we celebrated our 13th Church anniversary, we invited new families in 6 villages we reached 
an attendance of 220 full of excitement, encouragement, and endurance. Also, after our VBS together 
with our mission Team, we kept on conducting children’s outreach to teach and nurture those children 
and their families through God’s word.  Thank you for your prayers and partnership. Please see the 
highlights of the pictures below for your perusal:  

OUR  13TH   CHURCH   ANNIVERSARY – OCTOBER 01, 2023 

AFTER OUR VBS LAST JULY 26-28 - WE CONTINUE OUR FOLLOW-UP   

IN REACHING THE   CHILDREN   IN  6   VILLAGES STARTED MONTH OF AUGUST 

PROJECTS STARTED MONTH OF AUGUST – FENCE, RESTROOM,  
ENTRANCE GATE & BAPTISTRY 

SUPPORT ADDRESS: HEARTBEAT INTERNATIONAL MISSIONS – P.O BOX 1941 ELIZABETHTON, TN 37644 
                   PH.- 423-707-5468   
                                                 



 

Our  13th Church  Anniversary last October 01, 2023 Thank God for 

our Attendance of 220 

PRAYER REQUEST: 
➢ Continuity of the mission to the children and their families I 6 Villages 
➢ Physical and Spiritual strength of the 14 Volunteer Workers and Village Mission Coordinators  
➢ Candidates for Baptism 
➢ Financial Needs in Constructing Church Baptistry 
➢ Ongoing Small group (Village) Discipleship 

                                                                                                    ALL GLORY TO GOD! 

                                                                                                      ARSIE AND JOSIE 
 

 GROUP P R E S E N T A T I O N 

F U N &  F A M I L Y   F E L L O W S H I P 

 F O O D   F E L L O W S H I P 

 C A B C   F A M I L Y  P I C T U R E S 


